
 

 

 

          

 
Meng Heu 

Office of Planning and Research (OPR)  

State Clearing House  

 

Re: Notice of Determination for Yorba Villas Project.  

 

On Thursday October 6, 2022 a notice of determination was uploaded and published to SCH number 
2020120545. The document should have been uploaded and published to SCH number: 2021060049. 
Please withdraw the published document.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Jess Bruckhart  

Senior Contract Planner  

Land Use Services Department  

 

 

Land Use Services Department 
Planning 

 

David Doublet 
Director 
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